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The proposed "zombie" development at South West Rocks will have a negative 
impact on the historical, cultural and environmental aspects of this community. 

The local community feels that oversized developments, not in line with 
community expectations, will have a lasting detrimental effect on their lives as 

well as altering the above aspects of South West Rocks.  
Please reject the proposed development of South West Rocks.  
Greg Shearer 


